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Fleggburgh C of E VC Primary School 
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It has been wonderful to have a straight run since Easter with the school 

fully open.  There is certainly much hope on the horizon, which is wonderful 

for all of us but especially the children.   

It has been a long half term but all the children have tried so hard, settling 

back into school and friendships and showing increasing stamina with their 

learning.  They have been as impressive as ever! 

I do hope you have an excellent half term break whatever you choose to do.  

Time to recharge batteries, ready for enjoying all the learning opportunities 

on offer in the summer (possibly sunny) last half term of 20/21. 

Best wishes 

Julie 

Staff News 

Sandie Robinson (Federation SENCO0 will regrettably be leaving us at the end of term.  

Those of you who have met and worked with Mrs Robinson will know what a loss for 

our schools this is.  She is taking early retirement and I know you will join me in 

thanking her and wishing her well in the future.  We are currently recruiting a new 

SENCO. 

 

Transition 

Just to reassure you, staff will be 

working with the children next half 

term to prepare them for their new 

year group so that they go into the 

summer holiday knowing what to 

expect in September. 
 

Reminder 

Please only send in water in the 

children’s bottles, as sipping on 

juice is very bad for their teeth. 

Emerald Class – PE kits must be in 

school colours. 

Our key Core Values this 

term are:- 
 

Compassion 
& 

Courage 
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Order Your School Uniform Online 

www.brigade.uk.com then select the ‘Parents Click to Order Here’ link 

Parent enquiries email: sales@brigade.uk.com  

New summer order deadline 1st August 2021 

 

Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 31/05 – Friday 04/06 Half Term 

Wednesday 9th June - Olympics Day 

     ALL children to come to school in their PE kit 

Monday 21st June & 

Tuesday 22nd June  - Acle Academy Transition Days (Year 6) 

Thursday 22nd July   - Last Day of Summer Term 

 

During lockdown, I started to think about ways I could raise 

money and for some reason shaving off my hair came 

tops! I have chosen Macmillan because so many of us over 

our lifetime will know a family member or family friend 

that will be impacted by cancer in some way. If shaving my 

hair off helps in some small way, I will be proud to do it! 

 
Well done Mrs Glover, if you would still like to donate please do so at: 

https://bravetheshave.macmillan.org.uk/shavers/debra-glover  
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Netball 

with 

Diamond  

Class 

 

 

 


